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IT’S FEELING LIKE FALL!! 

Fall is in the air!  Cooler temperatures are 
finally here and it is hard to believe we are 

already into October. 

  

It’s time once again to enjoy spooktacular 
treats at the FPS Halloween Bake Sale on 
October 28. Taste buds that have been on 
hold over the summer will be brought back to 

life with Halloween bake sale sweet treats. 

 

Completing the FPS fall season of events, 
the 20th Annual Turkey Trot will take place 
Thanksgiving morning.  Please plan to join 
us for this Thanksgiving tradition and add a 
new commemorative T-shirt to your 

collection. 

   

Another change that happens every fall is 
our election of officers.  All our current 
officers were re-elected.  Lynn Dyer, 
President; Pam Smith, Vice President, 
Rachel Caciagli, Secretary; and Liz Markum, 

Treasurer 

 

FPS has just finished an amazingly 
successful Yard Sale and we are so grateful 
to all those who labored to make it such a 
success. The community came through with 
lots of donations and followed up with lots of 
purchases at the sale. The Yard Sale Team 
can't begin to thank the many volunteers who 
put in countless hours to make the sale 
exceptional. Without them, the sale would 
not have been possible. We are grateful to 
have raised over $16,800 to help many 

needy animals and their owners in our  

community.    

 

FPS, however, still faces the same reality…. 
we need new, young blood if the organization 
is to continue.  Fundraising events take their 
toll more with each passing year, especially 
on older volunteers, many of whom have 
other responsibilities in the organization as 
well. Case in point, bottle babies had to be 
fed every 3 1/2 hours by Marian Rohman, 
one of the three yard sale organizers.  
Another of the organizers, Pam Smith, 
needed to have her fosters fed while she was 
at the sale.  Some of them were not very 
neat in their feeding routines.  Third yard sale 
organizer Rachel Caciagli had to prepare 
transport crates for 13 kittens who went to 
new forever homes the Tuesday following 

the yard sale. 

(Pictures on Page 2) 

 

The responsibilities of For Pets’ Sake 
Volunteers never stop, and more help is 
needed to meet all the needs of animals in 
our community.  Please consider stepping up 
and helping with our programs and at our 
fundraisers.  Many hands, and stronger 
hands, make lighter work for everyone, and 
are necessary if For Pets’ Sake is to continue 
to serve local pets and their people. We are 
so grateful for our hard working board and 
volunteers, but as with most non profits, we 

always need more help.  We need YOU. 

Check out our 
facebook page. 

https://forpetssakehs.org/volunteer/
https://www.facebook.com/ForPetsSakeCortez/


 

2 

Tuesday — Donation Day 

Monday — Beef Barn 10am 
Monday — Set Up Tables 

Wednesday — Stuffed to the Rafters with Donations 

Sunday — Beef Barn 6pm — All Done! 

FPS HUGE FALL YARD SALE  -  2023 

Marian Feeding the 

Bottle Babies 

Pam’s Weston After 

Lunch 

Marian Feeding the 

Bottle Babies Again! 

 Seven days! 

 Many very tired volunteers! 

 Over $16,800 raised! 

 Thanks to all! 

 See you next year! 
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BAKE!  BUY!  VISIT!  DONATE!  ENJOY! 

PLEASE SEE THE FLYER BELOW FOR DETAILS 

Board Meeting Dates 

(Now on Mondays, instead of Thursdays) 

Monday • October 2nd • 6:30 pm  

Monday • November 13th • 6:30 pm  

Call for information. (970) 565-7387 

 

IRS, IRA, RMD??? 

So you have saved  diligently over the years and have 
accumulated funds for retirement in an Individual Retirement 
Account (IRA).  But when you reach that magical age - 
701/2, 72, or 73 depending on your date of birth - the IRS 
demands that you take a Required Minimum Distribution
(RMD) every year.  The good news is that you can donate all 
or a portion of your distribution directly to a qualified charity 
and reduce your taxable income.  Please consider donating 
to OUR favorite qualified charity, For Pets’ Sake, when you 
do your year-end tax planning.  Consult your financial 

advisor, tax preparer, or fund administrator for details.       

The 20th Annual Turkey Trot 
It’s not too soon to start planning your - and your pet’s  - 

costumes for the BEST Turkey Trot in town! 

THANKSGIVING DAY 

NOVEMBER  23RD 

PARQUE DE VIDA AMPHITHEATER 

10:00AM  - REGISTRATION BEGINS AT 9:30AM  

Join us for a 1 mile FUN walk for pets and their best 
friends! 
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Meet Mindy!   

She is a beautiful short-haired tortoiseshell who is looking 

for a new place to call home.  Fourteen years ago, Mindy 

was a For Pets’ Sake foster cat and she was adopted into a 

very loving home. Fast forward to now - her owner recently 

had to go into a nursing home so Mindy is finding herself 

without a person to call her own.  She is spayed and up to 

date on her vaccinations.  Due to her age we did bloodwork 

on her to make sure all her parts were functioning properly 

and it came back perfect, no health issues at all.  She re-

cently had a dental with some extractions which went very 

well and she is fully healed from that.  Mindy is a bit shy to 

start, but when she gets to know you, she will be your best friend.  She loves to lounge in her cat tree or on a cozy bed 

and she still likes to play a bit.  She is very mellow and easy-going.  She would prefer to find a home where she can 

be spoiled as the only child, she is not really into other cats and we are unsure of her past exposure to dogs.  If you 

think you could provide Mindy with a quiet, laid-back place to live out the rest of her years, call 565-PETS/7387 to ar-

range a time to meet Mindy.   

 

Important Information from Riverview Animal Hospital  

 

ALERT:  Please be aware that there is an outbreak 

of kennel cough in the Denver metro area.  Whereas 

kennel cough is traditionally fairly simple to treat, the 

strain currently spreading is severe.  It is VERY im-

portant to protect your pet against kennel cough with 

a Bordetella vaccine, whether or not you have plans 

to travel to the front range (as some infected pets will 

certainly travel here).  Kennel cough is highly conta-

gious among dogs and can be spread via direct con-

tact, contaminated surfaces, and even the air.  The 

first symptom is typically a dry hacking cough (that 

sometimes sounds like a honk).   

For more information, please refer to this article:  :  

https://kdvr.com/news/local/severe-kennel-cough-cases-

on-the-rise-in-denver-dogs/  

https://kdvr.com/news/local/severe-kennel-cough-cases-on-the-rise-in-denver-dogs/
https://kdvr.com/news/local/severe-kennel-cough-cases-on-the-rise-in-denver-dogs/


THANK YOU TO OUR BUSINESS MEMBERS AND SUPPORTERS, 

AND TO ALL of OUR MEMBERS AND VOLUNTEERS! 

 

Business Members  
 

  Absolute Bakery & Café 
  Amrit Yoga, Mimi Scott 
  Cortez Adobe Animal Hospital 
    Dr. Nancy Wegner  
  Dolores Food Market 
  Encantos Products, LLC 
  Fine Feathers Realty 
    Katherine Chaffin 
  First National Bank, Cortez 
  Four Corners Financial LLC     
  Heart and Core Yoga Studio   
  Keesee Motor Company 

Mary Ann and Joe Keesee 
  Montezuma Veterinary Clinic  

Dr. Michelle Schmidt 
Slavens True Value Hardware 
TDS Broadband-Cortez 
Tequila’s Mexican Restaurant 
Terry Woodrow /4 Corners Properties 
The Good Life Pet Foods and Supplies 
The Dog Ranch LLC  
Trees of Trail Canyon 

David Temple 
VanDeventer & Associates, P.C.  

Business Supporters 

A&C Milling 

A to Z Storage 

Animal Assistance  

    Foundation 

Aramark Mesa Verde 

         Best Friends Animal Society 

Books  

Brand Central 

City Market 

City of Cortez-Library & Parks 

Cliffrose Garden Center & Gifts   

Cold Stone Creamery 

Colorado Animal Rescue 

Express (CARE) 

Colorado Pet Overpopulation    

     Fund  

Colorado Pet Pantry 

Cortez Animal Bed &      

    Breakfast     

  Cortez Quilt Company 

Dairy Queen 

El Grande Café 

 Fahrenheit Coffee  

    Roasters  

 FB Organics 

The Farm Bistro 

Fiona King/ Artist 

Four Corners Free Press         

              Gail Binkly  

 
 

    Friends of the Aspen Animal  

    Shelter  

Habitat for Humanity ReStore  

Housing Authority of the  

     County of  Montezuma 
IFA Country Store 

JC Pets 

The Journal 

 Kokopelli Bike & Board 

KSJD Dry Land Community   

Radio KVFC/KRTZ 

Lotsa Pasta 

Methodist Thrift Store 

Mona Makes 

Mud Creek Hogan 

Once Upon a Sandwich 

Pioneer Printing 

Smitty’s Liquors 

Sonja Horoshko/ Artist 

Tiger by the Tail/ 

Lan Degeneres  

Vibrant Pet Animal Hospital        

Walmart 

WildEdge Brewing Collective 

ZU Gallery 

 
 

 

Serving pets and the people who care about them 
since 1984. Can YOU Help? 
 
Donate via PayPal at info@forpetssakehs.org 
Donate on our webpage, forpetssakehs.org          
Or by mail at PO Box 1705, Cortez, CO 81321 
(970) 565-7387 
 

Check out our profile       at  
https://www.coloradogives
.org/donate/ForPetsSake

HumaneSociety 

https://www.paypal.com/us/home
mailto:info@forpetssakehs.org
https://forpetssakehs.org/
https://www.coloradogives.org/donate/ForPetsSakeHumaneSociety
https://www.coloradogives.org/donate/ForPetsSakeHumaneSociety
https://www.coloradogives.org/donate/ForPetsSakeHumaneSociety

